
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, February 8, 2017 
District Board Room (455 Aztalan Street) 

7:15 a.m. 
 

Kellie Loeb called the meeting to order. 

 

Members Present were:  Kellie Loeb, Mark Siewert, Superintendent Michael Garvey, 

Elementary Principal Kristine Blakeley, MS/HS Principal Neil O’Connell, and Director of 

Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn 

 

Also Present: Carol O’Neil, Teacher Jim Petersen, Students:  Damon Anderson-Mahan, Jack 

Dotzler, Minnie Hintz 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

 

Motion by Siewert/Loeb to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion Carried. 

 

Students Damon Anderson-Mahan, Jack Dotzler, and Minnie Hintz presented information about 

their project which they entered into the Future Cities Competition.  Mr. Petersen shared 

information about interest in robotics. 

 

Mr. O’Connell presented a request to modify the 2016-17 calendar for High School students.  

The first ACT testing day will end after testing period for the juniors taking the test.  High 

School students will be allowed to leave after spring exams.  If they choose to stay in school or 

must wait for the afternoon bus, a study room will be provided.  Afternoons can be used for 

make-up exams or teacher contact time. 

 

Mrs. Krohn gave a summary of learning continuums. 

 

The next meeting will be March 8, 2017.  It will be held in the District Board Room at 7:15 a.m. 

and focus on the music department and the Youth Summit. 

 

Motion by Siewert/Loeb to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
 


